ELECTRONIC WASTE DROP-OFF DAYS FOR CHAMBERSBURG BOROUGH RESIDENTS ONLY

The Borough will accept for disposal electronic waste items at the Borough Farm, on Dump Road, located directly off of Hollywell Avenue (entrance across from the Thaddeus Stevens Elementary School) beginning Monday, September 26, 2016, and continuing through Saturday, October 1, 2016, from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM.

All borough residents may dispose of up to two items. Any resident who wishes to take advantage of this opportunity to dispose of their e-waste will be required to present the tickets provided in the envelope, one ticket per item. Residents are limited to two major items per household.

This service is ONLY for electronic waste. Do NOT bring bulky items, such as furniture, construction material, green waste, or anything of this nature to this event. (Green yard waste should be taken to the Green Yard Waste recycling center on W. Commerce Street in Hamilton Township. A Borough Green Yard Waste card is required for drop-off. Cards are available at City Hall during regular business hours.)

This service is provided to Chambersburg Borough Residents only. **COMMERCIAL ENTERPRISES ARE PROHIBITED** from participating in this program. This is a free service for Chambersburg Borough Residents supported by the Borough's Sanitation Department.

The following are <u>allowed</u> e-waste items:

Devices such as televisions, desktop computers, laptop computers, computer monitors, computer peripherals, DVD players, video tape recorders, stereo equipment, telephone equipment, and any other "covered" electronic device. Computer peripherals, such as a mouse, do not count against the two item limit.)

This is the ONLY e-waste recycling event planned for 2016, so don't miss it!